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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Alan Danskin, BL Representative 
 
Subject:  :Adjustment to exception for recording acronym/initialism 

titles in favor of base instruction (2.3.2.5, exception) 
 
_________________________________________________ 
 
The BL thanks LC for its proposed revision.  BL serials cataloguers and UK 
ISSN prefer to retain existing practice of recording this information as variant 
title and as other title information.  
 
The issue was also discussed by EURIG.  BNF raised compatibility with ISBD 
as an issue and does not agree with the change. 


